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I. INTRODUCTION 
 

Recently staff has received several complaints regarding the parking along the south side of 
Elmore Street between Queen Anne Apartments western driveway and Grove Street.  Staff 
would like to propose restricting the parking to “No Parking” along this portion of Elmore Street.  
“No Parking” signs would be posted on the south side of Elmore Street between the western 
driveway for Queen Anne Apartments and Grove Street only.   
 
On June 14, 2024, notice was sent to surrounding property owners asking for comments or 
concerns regarding this change.  No comments were received from surrounding property owners. 

 
II. RECOMMENDATION 

 
Staff recommends that City Council pass the resolution to restrict parking on a portion of Elmore 
Street. 
 

 

To:  Mayor Jackola and City Council                                                 
 

From:  Ron Whitlatch, Engineering Services Director                          
  

Subject:  Resolution for Restricting Parking on Elmore Street 
  

 

Date:  August 1, 2024                       


